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BENCH DATA REQUEST NO. 1 (supplemental) 

 

Request: 
 
Please provide information regarding the current applicable electric rates and schedules for 
Bayview and the projected costs to the Bayview facilities under these rates. 

 

Supplemental Response on August 6, 2002: 
 
The spreadsheet provided in the initial response contained a clerical error in the rates and 
schedules.  Please see the attached spreadsheet, which provides the corrected amounts and 
highlights the corrected information in the rates and schedules. 


